
 

City of The Dalles 
Department of Public Works 
1215 West First Street 
The Dalles, OR  97058    

 
 

 
June 23, 2022 

-----ADDENDUM #1----- 
WATER MASTER PLAN UPDATE 

 CONTRACT NO. 2022-005 
 
Dear Proposer, 
 
The City of The Dalles is issuing an Addendum to the Water Master Plan Update, 
Contract #2022-005. The following will show the changes and where they occur. 
 

1. Prequalification Form, Item Number 2 - DELETE.  No bonding is 
required for this contract.  Proposer may write in “N/A” or leave blank.  

 
2. Prequalification Form, Item 3,B  - Amend as follows: “How many 

years’ experience in construction municipal water system design work 
has your firm had?” 

 
3. Prequalification Form, Item 4,D – DELETE.  No information on claims 

against payment or performance bonds is required for this contract.  
Proposer may write in “N/A” or leave blank. 

 
4. Non-Collusion Affidavit – The Notary signature line states “Notary 

Public for Oregon.”  If the notary act is conducted outside of Oregon, the 
notary may cross-out the Oregon reference and hand-write in the 
appropriate state where the notary act is being conducted as long as it is 
within the notary’s state of commission. 

 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call or email. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Dave Anderson 
Dave Anderson  
Public Works Director 
(541) 980-1446 
danderson@ci.the-dalles.or.us 


